
Attention Patients: 

Starting the week of March 4, 2024 Madeline Hamilton APRN, 
FNP-C will be out of the office for a 12 week maternity leave, 
with plans to return the week of May 28, 2024. If you see 
Madeline as your regular provider, please keep these dates in 
mind and try to schedule prescription refills and routine visits 
before Madeline's maternity leave begins. All patients who need 
to be seen for sick visits and other visits during this time will be 
accommodated by one of our other providers.  

Thank you in advance, 

Friendswood Family Medicine 




